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LEGAL NOTICE
BUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that
QOgeez Brands, MA, LLC, will
hold a Community Outreach
Meeting on August 8, 2022 at
6:30 p.m. at the Hopedale
Junior Senior High School
located at 25 Adin Street,
Hopedale MA 01747. The
purpose of the meeting is to
discuss the following
proposed Aduvult-Use Mari-
juana Establishment license:
Marijuana Product Manufac-
turer to be located at 6
Charlesview Rd, 1st Floor,
Hopedale, MA 01747.

Topics to be discussed at the
meeting will include, but not
be limited to:

- The type of Adult-Use Mari-
juana Establishment to be
located at the proposed
address, i.e., Marijuana
Product Manufacturer;

Plans for maintaining a
secure facility;
- Plans to prevent diversion
to minors;
- Plans to positively impact
the community; and
- Plans to ensure the estab-
lishment will not constitute a
nuisance to the community.

Members of the public will
have the opportunity to ask
questions and receive
answers from company
representatives about the
proposed facility and opera-
tions.
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